
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PRINCIPALS PEN 
What a great turnout for our whānau conferences!  This is one of our favourite times in a year, where we can 
connect with all whānau individually and really share the learning, celebrating what each LEGEND is learning 
and making progress with.  We hope that the resources you were given help your LEGEND at home and give 
ways that you can support learning. 
We have so much going on at school at the moment, with multiple groups coming in for hockey, ki o rahi and 
cycling.  We also have teams working hard and being 'Determined' to have a great week celebrating Puanga 
next week.  You can see through all our newsletters the learning our LEGENDs have been part of and you can 
also see the learning progressions within each team.  We are super excited about seeing whānau next week with 
all the Puanga celebrations and we hope you enjoyed visiting the 'Manawatia a Matariki Exhibition' that our 
senior LEGENDs have been 'Determined' to complete.   
 

KI O RAHI 
Good luck to our senior LEGENDS who will be representing Cloverlea at the regional tournament next week.  Last 
year we won this, and we know the team will be showing 'Excellence' and doing their best.  We hope you all 
have lots of fun playing! 
 
 

POSITIVE POST: 
Congratulations to these LEGENDs for being drawn from 
the positive post box. These LEGENDs are recognised for 
their “Excellent” behaviour when other staff are in the 
room.   
Well done, Connor, Tyler and Maiah-Marie 

 

PASIFIKA FUSION LEGACY 2024 

On Tuesday 2nd of July, some of our staff are excited to 
take a group of LEGENDs to The Regent to perform at 
Pasifika Fusion Legacy 2024. Our performance will be at 
1pm and whānau can come with a gold coin entry or can 
watch via their livestream on their Facebook page - 
Pasifika Fusion.  
If your LEGEND is in this group please look out for a notice  
from Whaea Lia it will have all information for this day.  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN TICKETS 
Congratulations to these students who were 
drawn from our LEGEND box this week. 
 

L – Patrick Rm 13, Lacie Rm 11, Mya-Grace Rm 

6, Joshua Rm 7 

E – Matthew Rm 9, Jaykin Rm 9 

G – Georgia Rm 10, Mia Rm 2, Reid Rm 12, 

Micheal Rm 11 

E – Caylon Rm 6, Danika Rm 10, Lacie Rm 11 

N – Mia Rm 6, Jackson Rm 6 

D – Kayla-Reigh Rm 11, Kyro Rm 14, Harmony 

Rm 8, Kaiarahi Rm 8 

 

 

 
 
 

 
CONGRATULATIONS  

Well done to Kaylee who came third in the 

inter school cross country.  This week we were 

able to present her with her medal at 

assembly.  

ROAD SAFETY MESSAGE 
We have been Rae Pakari (Determined) to get some 
important road safety messages out to all our LEGENDs and 
whānau to help make our roads safer before and after kura.  
You might have seen the Excellent (Kairangi) video on 
Facebook last week. Classes are all watching this with their 
kaiako in class. All LEGENDs are practising crossing safely 
with our road patrollers and identifying where the yellow lines 
are that are not safe to park on. 
Thank you for showing Ārahi (Lead) by helping your 
LEGENDs to use the crossing, even when you are walking 
them across the road.  
Thank you for showing Kotahitanga (iNclusive) by parking 
away from the yellow lines. Our road patrollers need you to 
follow the rules so that they can do their job safely. 
Please be aware that over the next while the Police will be 
helping keep all our LEGENDs safe and issuing tickets for 
any parking issues. 

 

As part of our Puanga learning, Ruma Tahi have been 

creating art using spray paint. We looked at colour 

combinations, learnt how to use spray paint as an art medium 

and looked at planets in our solar system. We then added in 

the Matariki stars into our art using a stencil and glitter. All 

tamariki were ecstatic with the end result. 

 

CLOVERLEA SCHOOL UNIFORM 
There are lots of LEGENDs with parts of 
incorrect uniform coming to kura. Please make 
sure you provide a note if your LEGEND is not 
in full school uniform.  
We have a large selection of sizes available at 
the school office if you need to top up for your 
LEGEND. 


